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Remember some people may need 
someone to go with them when 
going into the community due to 
health and safety conditions

Support person might include:

✔  Personal care attendant
✔  Parent or family member

People who state they have a functional 
need preventing them from entering a retail 
establishment on their own may need assistance 
from a personal care attendant. Whether the 
assistant is a household member or other service 
provider type, they should also be allowed entry.
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